
 

 

Dear Customers 

 

Holiday Notice 

 

Thank you so much for your support for Knot Global Holdings. 

 

Our office will be closed from 27 Apr – 06 May, national holidays in 

Japan. 

We will be back to work on 07 May. 

 

We greatly appreciate you for your kind support and continuous help 

always. 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Knot Global Holdings Co., Ltd. 

C.E.O Takamitsu Matsuzawa 

 

  


